From: Kenneth Hoyt

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:10:10 PM

Kenneth Hoyt
12 Knox Mountain Road
Center Ossipee, NH 03814

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The remaining unspoiled beauty in our state is much more important to our economy than the Northern
Pass project. Visitors come here to experience things that are gone where they come from. Please
consider this and the many other good reasons when you vote against this ill conceived path.

Sincerely,
Kenneth Hoyt
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